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OPEN AFTERNOON

We invite you to join us in our classrooms to see some of our learning activities.

Thursday 6" February
1.45- 2.45pm
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Year 3 will be sharing their Flotsam Art Projects and writing, as well as their current writing about the poem: The
Spider and the Fly. They will also be showing you some maths games that can be played at home: TT Rockstars
and Hit the Button on iPad for parents to play with their children.

Year 4 are planning an 'Africa is not a Country' afternoon. Activities include: deciphering hieroglyphics, reviewing the
mummification process, researching Africa, atlas work and African art.

Year 5 will be combining History and Art by designing and sketching Anglo Saxon brooches. We will be using our
primary source investigation skills to find out what patterns and materials were used and then our sketching skills to
make our designs look 3D, we would really love for parents to join us, get involved and have a go!
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We look forward to you joining us on the afternoon. If you have more than one child in the school, we ask you to visit the oldest child first and work your way down to
Year 3. You are welcome to take your child/children home after the open afternoon at 2.45pm or wait until the normal collection time of 3.15pm.




